
 
 
June 13, 2017 
 
Ontario Energy Board 
Attn: Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
P.O. Box 2319 
27th Floor, 2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto ON M4P 1E4 
 
RE: EB-2017-0049 – Hydro One Networks Inc. Application to Raise Electricity 
Distribution Rates and Other Charges 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli, 
 
I am writing on behalf of the Sunset Bay Road Cottagers, who represent more than 40 
year-round and seasonal homes on Rice Lake in the Northumberland area. In the case 
of EB-2017-0049, it is being requested that Eva Haralabidis be named as intervenor in 
Hydro One Networks Inc. application to raise electricity and distribution rates and other 
charges.  
 
In general, members of our community are opposed to increases to our electricity and 
distribution rates at a time when the provincial government recognizes that electricity 
costs need to be lowered and have committed to lowering them.  Higher fees with Hydro 
One will close the gap on property owner’s opportunity for hydro cost savings and 
directs a portion of those savings to Hydro One. 
 
The property owners listed below request that Eva Haralabidis participate as an 
intervenor on behalf of Sunset Bay Road Cottagers to ensure that any price increases 
are explained and justified and that our interests are fully represented. 
 
As a non-profit community group, The Sunset Bay Road Cottagers do not have funding 
sources to ensure experienced representation to participate in and assist the board in 
these proceedings. Therefore, it is respectfully being requested that a determination of 
eligibility for cost award in this proceeding be considered. 
 
If intervenor status is granted, The Sunset Bay Road Cottagers ask that further 
communications with respect to this matter be sent to the following: 
 
Denine Page 
9891 McMann Road RR1 
Baltimore Ontario K0K 1C0 
905-376-2230 
2pages@xplornet.ca 
 

mailto:2pages@xplornet.ca


We the property owners on Sunset Bay Road request that Eva Haralabidis be our 
representative as our intervenor. George McCaffery, Ray & Doris Tompkins, Russ & 
Natalie Bamsey, Bruce & Julie Johnston, Ed & Pam MacLean, Mark & Sylvia Flegg, Ivy 
Lim & David Mucci, Sandy Dawson, Michael Rogers, Rolf & Karen Zwikirsch, Greg 
McCracken, Eva Haralabidis, Dan Marquez, John & Rossanna McArdle, Abraham & 
Yona Zider, Tony Marmara & Janet Turner, Ken Brumby & Diane Fortier, Linda & 
Rochelle Tobin, Jim & Melanie Clement, Jodie Hatten, Myrtle Bain & Gail Robins, Pat 
Sheehan, John Saunders & Jan Skillen, Astrid Poei & Sheldon Fisher, Arthur & 
Rosemary Kaljian, Edna , Joey Hercleg & Monika Maciata, Maria Jose Skultety, Joe & 
Sandra Falcone, Dirk Jahn & Elaine Brennan, Brent Stuart, Ash Patel, Shawn Wiseman, 
William & Anne Mandino, Jesus Mapili, Tero & Katherine Kontio, Cliff & Rita Baer, 
Rhonda & Neil Pierobon, Willy & Imro Lieuw Kie Song, David & Sharon Moffat, Jill 
Nelson, Steve & Robin DeVries, Garth & Denine Page, Karen MacDonald, Lynn 
Cuthbert, Janna & Carolyn Stephen, Steve Martin & Nita Singh, Joseph & Iole Panetta, 
Alex & Angie Spassiani 
 
 
Thank you for your consideration of this request submitted on behalf of the Sunset Bay 
Road Cottagers. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Denine Page, Chairperson 
Sunset Bay Road Cottagers  
 
 


